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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Trips  

The children in both reception classes 
visited the Kentish Town Farm last week. 
They had a marvellous time meeting the 
animals and enjoyed themselves despite the 
cold and wet weather. Thank you so much 
to all of the parents and carers who came 
along to help the staff.  

Year 1 had a great morning out of school 
last week when they visited The Little Angel 
Theatre to watch a performance of the ‘The 
Instrumentals’. They have been writing about the performance in their English lessons. 
You can see some photos here.  

 

Congratulations  

Congratulations to Carys, Oscar and Alex from 5 Magnolia who have all recently 
passed their grade 1 piano exam. Although they all passed individually, they have been 
supporting each other in the lead up to their exams.  

 

Red Nose Day  

We celebrated Red Nose Day today. Many children wore red clothes to school. We 
managed to sell all of the red noses we 
had purchased. We emphasised the 
message of charity to the children, and 
linked this to our school value of 
contribution. We also had a special 
assembly earlier in the week which 
highlighted one of the charities supported 
by Red Nose Day called Autism Angels. 
You can see the video by clicking here. 

South Harringay School  

Nursery 

The application deadline for a 
nursery place next September 
is fast approaching.  If you 
know of anyone in the area 
who might be interested in a 
tour of our nursery, we would 
be happy to show them 
around. Just ask them to con-
tact our admin team:  

admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

Governors 

Next Thursday, we have our 
annual Governors in school 
day. Our governors will be  
observing our children’s    
learning first hand. This gives 
them a greater understanding 
of the items we discuss at our 
governing body meetings, as 
well as providing them with an 
opportunity to ask more    
questions.  

On the day, we will be holding 
our governing body meeting at 
2pm. Anyone is free to        
observe the meeting. You will 
be able to watch and listen, 
however, only governors can 
participate.  We can offer a 
zoom link to the meeting. If 
you would like to attend     
virtually, please let us know by 
email: 

admin@shsharingey.co.uk  

before next Thursday, 23rd 
March.  

 

 

 

Tuesday 21 March– Yellow class trip to St Paul’s Cathedral  

 Wednesday 22 March– Red class trip to St Paul’s Cathedral   

Thursday 23 March—KS1 parents meetings via Google Classroom (please contact the 

office if you have not received your booking text or GC details for your child) 

Monday 27 March– PSA bake sale (more information to follow)  

Tuesday 28 March– Deadline for KS2 egg competitions  

Tuesday 28 March– KS1 Easter bonnet parade  

Thursday 30 March—Reception Movie Night (more information to follow)  

Friday 31 March- INSET DAY (No school for children) 

http://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-1-theatre-trip/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pWK2qVq1Yyc&t=5s


Friends of South Harringay News 

 

 

Our mathlete for last week: David 5 Magnolia 6820 points  

   Our mathletics class last week: 6 Acer    

 

Our mathlete for this week: Miles Red class 27,699 points 

Our mathletics class this week: Red class  

   A special mention to Pal, 4 Cherry who has scored 3580 points!  

 

   

Our star readers for last week:  Kellan 3A & Thea 3W  Our star readers for this week: Callum 3 Willow  

             Leyla 4 Cherry                                                   Livia 4 Poplar  

             Euan 5 Magnolia                             Benji  5 Elm  

             Gene 6 Acer               Scout 6 Maple   

                              

 Quiz master class: 5 Magnolia                       Quiz master class: 5 Magnolia   

Reception Movie Night – Thursday 
30 March 

Reception parents, get the date in 
your diary! Movie nights are great 
fun for your little one to watch a 
great movie with their friends while 
chomping on snacks and a drink – 
whereas you get precious extra 
child-free time for £3! What’s not 
to like?! 

 Tickets will be available to buy 
shortly on classlist. Children are 
picked up from the classroom and 
taken the hall to watch the movie. 
You will collect when the film fin-
ishes. 

 Can you help? We’re looking for 
volunteers to help buy and prep 
the snack bags and be there on the 
day to support the children. Please 
email 
psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org if 
you can lend a hand. 

Summer Fair -Saturday 17 June 

What better way is there to celebrate the King’s 
birthday than with a huge party?! YES the biggest 
event of the year will be taking place on Saturday 
17 June (which is also coincidently his Majesty’s 
special 2nd birthday). 

There’s a bouncy castle, a BBQ, alcohol, crafts, 
face painting, stalls and prizes plus your kids even 
get the chance to pelt the headteacher with wet 
sponges! 

 It’s a lot of fun and we’re excited to start making 
arrangements. We need as many parents to help 
make this year’s more successful than ever. There 
are lots of roles to fill; 

• Stall handlers 

• Crafters 

• DJ 

• Face painters 

• Graphic designers 

• Decorators 

And more… 

Please email psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org if 
you want to be involved. Remember many hands 
make light work so the more we have on board 
the easiest it will be for everyone. 

Scootathon – Sunday 23 
April (INFANTS ONLY) 

 

 

 

This popular event is fun 
for all the family. Your child 
will love riding their bikes 
or scooters around Chest-
nuts Park with their class-
mates while you get to 
bask in the sun (well hope-
fully). It’s an opportunity to 
get fit and raise sponsor 
money at the same time. 
How many laps do you 
think you can do? 

Juniors will be invited to 
DIY their scootathon 
which can be done in 
small groups organised 
themselves or solo. 

Sponsor forms will circu-
late soon – get your friends 
and family to dig deep! 

mailto:psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org
mailto:psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org

